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Media Release                                                         For Immediate Release 

 

23 March 2020 

 

Service Suspension of Four Chong Hing Bank Branches 
 

Chong Hing Bank (the “Bank”) announced that, in response to the latest situation regarding the spread of the 

COVID-19 and to safeguard the health of customers and staff, the operations of the following four branches will 

be temporarily suspended from Tuesday, 24 March 2020 until further notice:  

 

District Branch 

Kowloon 1) Jordan Branch (including ATM) 

New Territories 

2) Cheung Fat Estate Branch (excluding ATM) 

3) Tin Chak Estate Branch (excluding ATM) 

4) Tai Wo Plaza Branch (excluding ATM) 

 

The business hours of all Hong Kong branches have been temporarily adjusted to 9:30 am – 3:30 pm on Mondays 

to Fridays, 9:30 am – 12:00 noon on Saturdays. Kowloon Bay Branch and How Ming Street Branch are closed on 

Saturdays. 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” to carry 

out the necessary banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or approach our branch staff. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience this special arrangement may cause to our customers. For further information, 

please call the Bank’s Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 6888. 

 
 

– End – 

 

 

 

 

For media enquiries, please contact:  

Ms Edith Chan 

Corporate Communications Department  

Chong Hing Bank  

Tel: (852) 3768 1177 

Email: edithchan@chbank.com 

http://www.chbank.com/

